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January 17, 2023

RAY, SR, Michael, Agent
Michael Ray Gents Plus LLC
Milwaukee, WI 53209

Dear Michael Ray Sr.:

This is to notify you that on Wednesday, January 4, 2023, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council, renewal with a thirty (30) day suspension of the Class
B Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises licenses based on the police report, neighborhood
and aldermanic testimony.

On January 6, 2023, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions
of law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the Class B Tavern and
Public Entertainment Premises licenses in which the Committee recommended that the licenses be
renewed with a thirty (30) day suspension based on the police report, neighborhood and aldermanic
testimony. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the
matter at its meeting of Tuesday, January 17, 2023, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common
Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin.
You were advised of the right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to
address the Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you did not appear, and you did not
file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted
renewal with a twenty (20) day suspension of the Class B Tavern and Public Entertainment
Premises licenses based on the police report, neighborhood and aldermanic testimony. Said
suspension is effective between 12:01 a.m. on January 18, 2023 until 11:59 pm on February 7,
2023.
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KELLY, Tanisha, Agent Atty. Robert E. Webb
Penthouse LLC Webb Law Services, LLC
3621 N TEUTONIA Av 839 N Jefferson St
Milwaukee, WI 53206 Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear Tanisha Kelly:

This is to notify you that on Thursday, January 5, 2023, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council, the reaffirmation of the Common Council’s decision
of November 1, 2022.

On January 9, 2023, you were mailed and e-mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact,
conclusions of law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the Class B
Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises licenses in which the Committee recommended the
reaffirmation of the Common Council’s decision of November 1, 2022. You were further notified
that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of Tuesday, January
17, 2023, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City
Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file written
objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date,
time, and place, you did not appear, and you did file written objections to the report of the Licenses
Committee.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted
nonrenewal of the Class B Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises licenses based on the police
report, neighborhood and aldermanic testimony. Said non-renewal is effective January 17, 2023.
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Atty. Robert E. Webb KELLY, Tanisha, Agent
Webb Law Services, LLC Penthouse LL.C
839 N Jefferson St 3621 N TEUTONIA Av
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Dear Tanisha Kelly:

This is to notify you that on Thursday, January 5, 2023, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council, the reaffirmation of the Common Council’s decision
of November 1, 2022.

On January 9, 2023, you were mailed and e-mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of
fact, conclusions of law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the
Class B Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises licenses in which the Committee
recommended the reaffirmation of the Common Council’s decision of November 1, 2022. You
were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its
meeting of Tuesday, January 17, 2023, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council
Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You
were advised of the right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to
address the Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you did not appear, and you did file
written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted
nonrenewal of the Class B Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises licenses based on the

police report, neighborhood and aldermanic testimony. Said non-renewal is effective January 17,
2023.
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